
Is your child entering  
kindergarten this fall? 

Kindergarten 
Preview is a one-
hour session, 
hosted by your 
child’s home 
school. Incoming 
kindergarten 
students 
participate in 
activities as a small 
group while being 
observed by 
BPS101 teachers 
and parents.

▶︎ View Kindergarten Preview  
sessions and register online at  
www.BPS101.net/kindergarten-preview 

Make plans to attend  

Kindergarten Preview 
Thursday, March 2, 2017

http://www.bps101.net/kindergarten-preview/
http://www.bps101.net/kindergarten-preview/

